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State of the City

At the Council meeting last night, Mayor
Shawn Reilly presented his State of the
City Address. He reflected back on all
that has been accomplished over his
last four years in office. All of these
accomplishments and many more are
brought about by the hard work of the
Common Council, dedicated staff, and
engaged residents.

State of the City

8 sk o s G T 0 g Take a moment to check out the State

of the City and the many
accomplishments that have been
achieved!
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Water Utility Spring Flushing
Program

The Water Utility is starting their Spring
Flushing Program at the end of this
week and will be continuing the program
through approximately May 31, 2018.
(They did not start on Monday as
planned due to the cold temperatures).

The purpose of the program is to
remove settled iron particles from within
the water mains.

When they are working in your area,
you may experience low water
pressure or discolored water. The
discolored water is caused by naturally
occurring minerals being stirred up
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within the water mains. If you notice
discolored water, run cold water in the
sinks/showers until the water runs clear.

More Information

City Hall Open House

Members of the City Council and City
staff are working with an architectural
firm to create preliminary designs of

2 | whata new and remodeled City Hall

could look like on the current City Hall

® property. The current City Hall was built
| in 1965 and poses significant safety,
maintenance, and operational
concerns.

As part of this process, residents are
invited to learn about the steps that
have been taken so far and to provide
input on City Hall. An Open House is
being held in the Council Chambers
on May 3rd from 6pm-8pm. You are
invited to come at any time between
6pm-8pm to ask questions and engage
with the architects and staff.

Please note, this is just a step in the
process. The architects will provide
their first update to the full Council on
June 19th and will provide a final
presentation to the Council on August
7th.

Brush/Branch Pickup

The annual residential Brush/Branch
Pickup will take place the week of April
30- May 4.

The pickup will occur on the same day
as your garbage pickup. All

brush/branches will need to be out on
the curb by 7am on the day of pickup.

You can also bring brush/branches to
the Drop-Off Center for free on
Wednesday, May 2 and Saturday, May
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5 or all other times for a charge.

More Information

T-Ball, Softball, Baseball
Deadline

The deadline to register your children
for t-ball, softball, and baseball is
TOMORROW, Thursday, April 19. All
teams practice at local parks.

Register

Clear the Way

Despite the unusual timing of the snow
and cold, property owners are still
responsible for clearing their sidewalks
of snow and ice. Thanks for your help!

Snow and Ice Removal

We send out this e-mail every
Wednesday right to your inbox, so you
stay up to date on news and
information.

Encourage your friends and family
to subscribe!

Waukesha

Sign Up

Follow us on Social Media
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Visit our City website Visit our Downtown website
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